
  
Dear Supporters and loved Ones,                                            July 11, 2011 
   

  This Sunday, July 19th, we will be celebrating our 13th 
anniversary at the New Life Baptist Church.  We know that 
He who began a good work will be faithful to complete it. At the current time we 
are in need of funds to develop the land for our Seminary.  If your church could 
take part in this, we would greatly appreciate any help.  We are raising $22,000 to 
complete the leveling of the land and to build a road, drainage, etc. 

   After many years of praying for our teen girls, we were 
finally able to see the first one married in our church.  About 
2 years ago, Claudia Zelaya left to go to a Bible College in Peru.  There she met a 
preacher named Luis Gamarra.  In March, they got married.  We pray that this will 
be an example to our other young ladies to wait for God's timing.  Luis was 
ordained and joined our church staff as an assistant Pastor.  He will be carrying 
most of the load in the Seminary as well as having various responsibilities in the 
church. 
      After serving for five years with GoForth Baptist Missions 
we have been informed that the mission board is closing its 
doors.  We are not ending the ministry that God has called us 
to however, we will still be in Honduras winning souls and 
building a great church.  We will now be associated with 
Prayer Baptist Missions.  It is a solid, separated, 
fundamental, Baptist Mission Board sponsored by Gateway 
Baptist Church.  Therefore, we ask that you immediately 
send all future support to Prayer Baptist Missions 
International PO BOX 160848 Boiling Springs SC 29316 
We pray that all churches who support us will continue to have the burden 
to help us reach Honduras with the gospel.  If there are any questions, 
please feel free to e-mail us.   
Thank you for your continued support and prayers. 

 
 
 
 
 

For the Cause, 

Samuel, Julie, Joseph, Celina & Brooklyn Hodges 

      Praises 
*We bought a house 
*Brooklyn turned 9 on July 4th 
*Cindy got saved & Rafael got married 
*The Campus Church was able to send 
2 construction teams.  Many tasks were  
accomplished 

      Prayer Requests 
*More Bus Drivers 
*Umberto & Vilba to be married 
*Bible Conference in Sept.    

Hodges in Honduras 

Prayer Baptist  
Missions International  
P.O. Box 160848  
Boiling Springs SC 29316 

 Samuel & Julie Hodges 
Missionaries to Honduras 
Apartado 30518 Toncontin  
O Camayaguela, Honduras 

504-226-9032 


